REPORT Progress on ‘Plants in Action’ 2022  by Ulrike Mathesius

The second online edition of Plants in Action has been updated over the past years from the first hard copy edition. Some chapters remain to be completed for the second edition and a number of authors are working to complete these. If anyone is still interested in contributing to writing parts of chapters or short Feature articles to go with the chapters, please contact Rana Munns (rana.munns@uwa.edu.au) or Ulrike Mathesius (Ulrike Mathesius

